Message from Governor Shri. O. P. Mehra





RAJ BHAVAN BOMBAY 400 035

Camp : Nagpur 24 December 1980

MESSAGE

I am glad to know that the Nava Maharashtra Sangh of Poona is organising State Level Kho-Kho Tournaments from 25th to 28th December 1980 in memory of late Ashwin Pundlik who died in a fatal accident while climbing the cliff of Sinhagad. The Kho-Kho lovers all over Maharashtra would greatly miss this young and promising Kho-Kho player. The Sangh deserves to be congratulated for its initiative in holding the tournaments and publishing a souvenir to perpetuate his memory.

I send my good wishes for the success of the tournaments and the efforts of the Sangh.

(O.P.Mehra)